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April 11, 2019 

 

PARKING LOT REPAIR 

The front parking lot of our building will be closed due to construction beginning Friday, April 

12. The project is expected to be done by the middle of May depending on weather. 

 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE BUILDING 

Visitors will be able to enter the front doors of our building during construction. 

A construction safety zone will be created with fencing, which will allow visitors to come 

through the front door using a walkway from the side parking lot.  

 

WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 

During the paving portion of the work, wheel chair access in the front area will be limited due 

to the temporary lack of a ramp. Visitors needing wheel chair access may enter the building 

using the rear parking lot. CCBH staff will be available to help visitors move from their car 

through the building. Please call 216.201.2000 before coming to the building for assistance and 

instructions. 

 

ONE LANE OF TRAFFIC 

Entry to and exit from our building will be open using one lane of traffic, extending from the 

apron of the main driveway to the rear of the building. 

Please drive slowly, look for oncoming traffic, and follow the signs. 

 

WORKER SAFETY 

We ask for your help in protecting the safety of the crew working on this project. Please be on 

the lookout for people and vehicles moving through the areas in front of and next to our 

building.  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

We appreciate your patience during this construction period. Please call us at 216.201.2000 

with questions. 


